
Staff Senate   
Held on: June 13, 2000, 10 am   
Held at: 8th Floor of the Library   

 

 
Staff Members Present:  
 
Debbie Borel, Jana Daigle, Wendi LeBlanc, Dave Stafford, Pam Brashier, Gail Davis, 
Diana Licatino, Callie Trahan, Vonda Browning, Genny Dupre, Royce McGuire, 
Georgia Ward, Sal Costa, Kay Frost, James Melina, Terry Washburn, Sherra Critain, 
Tom Griffin, Frances Morris, Karen Wells, Dennis Crow, Nancy Johnson, Cindy 
Rhoden  
 
I. Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. by President Genny Dupre. 
 
II. Roll Call 
The roll was called by Royce McGuire, a quorum was seated. 
 
III. Minutes 
Minutes of May 9, 2000 were approved. 
 
IV. New Business 
Callie Trahan introduced Louis Taborda with Interface. Interface is the Employee 
Assistance Program offered to full-time employees of Lamar University. Mr. Taborda 
informed everyone of the programs available to employees and encouraged people to 
take advantage of the programs.  
 
V. Committee Reports 
Callie Trahan reported that the Staff Awards Committee will be meeting Thursday to 
evaluate the fifteen Distinguished Staff Award Applications she received. 
 


